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Memo to: LHS59 Classmates and Families 

Date: March 14, 2023 

Memo from: Editor of LHS59.org 

Here is the rest of the story…. As some of you might not know, I have been working on my Memoirs over 
the past 8 months: “Anecdotes of a Lifetime: Memoirs of a Professional Geologist,” It covers my childhood 
and high school years in Lancaster, and my subsequent years as a professional geologist. The Memoirs 
are now available and I have announced that on my Facebook webpage:  

 https://www.facebook.com/MDCampbell88?ref=tn_tnmn 

Also, here is the formal  announcement (below), which clicks to a short audio on the Preface, the Table of 
Contents, and links to Barnes and Noble and Amazon. My primary objective of writing this book was to make 
a record, both in paper and in digital formats, for my grandchildren and their grandchildren of their 
grandfather, his family, his friends and of the issues of their day from the mid-late 20th Century to well into 
the 21st Century and his travels around the world as a professional geologist. 

https://www.i2massociates.com/downloads/AnecdotesRelease2023.pdf 
 
If you would like to discuss the contents of the book, feel free to give me a call after you read it. 
I look forward to that. 
 
Michael D. Campbell 
Editor of the LHS59.org Website 
25707 Madison Falls Lane 
Katy, Texas 77494 
713-248-1708 
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